
PINE-STRAWBERRY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431 et seq., A.R.S. 42-17101 et seq., A.R.S. 
Section 48-251 ETSEQ. Notice is hereby given to the members of the 
Pine-Strawberry Water Improvement District (PSWID) of a hearing on the 
Approved Rates and Approved Budget for Fiscal Year July 1, 2021 to June 
30, 2022. At this meeting, any district member may appear and be heard 
regarding these matters. The Public Hearing will be held at the Pine-Straw-
berry Water Improvement District Administration Building at 6306 W. 
Hardscrabble Rd. on Saturday, July 10th, 2021 at 12:00 P.M.
Please Note: Covid-19 restrictions in place at the time of the meeting will be 
adhered to.  We are providing members of our community the opportunity 
to dial in via conference call #1-646-749-3122 if they prefer. After dialing in 
enter the following Access Code: 265-989-301


